
Project Update April 2024 

After a long time of applying for a research permit I am pleased to let you know that 

I am collecting data and that the field is interesting. I am in Nyungwe National Park, 

where I am intervening with the drivers, and motorcyclists who use the main road of 

Nyungwe National Park. In addition, I am attaching different photos, though it is 

hard to find them due to the fact that drivers are scared to give their photos; I also 

attached a questionnaire and consent form for your reference. Unfortunately, while 

collecting data, I identified the carcass of the L'hoest monkey hit by a car. While 

asking the drivers, they are almost recommending campaigns because some of 

them do not know the value of wildlife. 

 



 


